Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
	Thank you for making goodies for our Halloween party! It was so fun and the kids had a great time.  We will start a two week unit on the human body.  We will learn about our skin, muscles and organs.  Hopefully we can take a field trip to a dentist and a doctor’s office during this unit.  We will be going bowling on Monday for movement and in December we hope to go ice skating a couple of times.
	November 7th is a district wide staff development day with no school.  The Open School will be closed on Tuesday.  Wreath orders are due on November 17th.  Thank you for your help with this fundraiser for our school.  Thanksgiving break is November 22nd- 24th. 
	Upcoming dates:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]November 7th, school closed 
· November 17th-Wreath orders due
· November 22nd-24th, Thanksgiving break, school closed 
· December 12th- Peppermint Parade at 6p.m.
Thanks to all those who brought snack this week!  Enjoy the weekend!Swimming-Sept. 19-Nov.21
Library-Sept.14-Dec.7
Movement-Nov. 6th Bowling
Music-Nov. 8
Cooking-Nov. 8-Turkey snack bag
Spanish-Nov. 14@9:30
Art-Nov. 10th





						-Miss Laura

